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From: Janie Pelletier 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 8:59 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: NO to the proposed development of 818-827 Fort street

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am Janie Pelletier, resident of Victoria and I'd like to add my voice (and words) to all the residents that say 
NO to the proposed development of 818-827 Fort street. 
 
A 10-story building is too tall and will drastically alter the feel or our neighborhood. This is already a one-way 
street and a 2-way bike lane. This is also the main road for the ambulance to get to the Jubilee Hospital. It 
couldl also potentially decease the housing value or condo owners. Heritage buildings should be preserved 
and I'd be interested to know what ''minor changes'' entail.  
 
I hope this project doesn't come to completion. 
 
Thank you for considering this message. 
 
Janie Pelletier 


